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The years keep passing, 13 have now gone by, but Americans of all ages will gather again this week, in the
words of former President George W. Bush, to “honor the memory of the 11th day.”

From east to west, from north to south, Americans do their duty as citizens to remember September 11,
2001, like we always have, and like we always will.

For this generation, to this very day, September 11th evokes one of the most powerful reminders of all: we
are Americans and above all else, in the toughest of times, we will stand together in aid, in comfort, and in
resolve.

Read more...

http://www.nysenate.gov/news/remembering-september-11-2001-0

